Lorraine Gold

I am glad the Commission is moving towards banning fracking in New Jersey. I would also very
strongly recommend that fracking waste water not be allowed and that use of New Jersey water for
fracking not be allowed. Clean water is essential for life, fracking is not. Clean water must be our
priority.



